
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MAY 24, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY ON THE DESK I WANT TO SHARE A VERY INTERESTING SPRING LETTER MONTH 

EMAIL WITH YOU. 

[SALLY – EMAIL]  Dear WRVM Staff. My husband & I made a choice a number of years ago. We gave 

up television because we were dismayed about what it brought into our home.  We turned to our radios.  At 

that time there were choices for Christian radio stations in central Wisconsin.  To be honest for years we 

listened to a different station, but then we happened upon YOUR station and have never left.  Our son says 

we have a most unusual stereo- the same station on every radio in our home and vehicles ;-) 

A few years ago, your station brought us a sense of home when we were half way around the world on 

mission in Africa.  Your song request time aired at 7:00 pm.  It provided our   dinner music!   Also, we 

enjoyed being able to make song requests from Tanzania & hear them played!  Listening to the weather 

reports on the half hour gave us a connectedness to home.  That may seem small, but when you are far from 

home, small things can mean a lot! We felt blessed having access to your station (on our laptop) and 

programming while there. 

Your programing has heightened our awareness of missions and drawn us into action. We enjoy Janet 

Parshall's program.  Also,  A Word With You, Truth For Life, Focal Point, Discover The Word, and 

Turning Point are just a few of the teaching programs we like. 

Then there is your music, song request has a special place in my heart, but we also like Hymn Time. During 

this past year I have appreciated the instrumental (classical) music, and other 'quiet' music especially after 

the teaching 'moments'. Contemplation on the WORD has brought peace in the center of this unsettled past 

year. Thank you also, for sharing the birthdates of our legislators so we can pray for them.  We have used 

that information to actually contact representatives to let them know we heard about their birthday on 

Christian radio & were praying for them...So Thank you! May God continue to bless your efforts to Glorify 

His Name! 

WHEN I HEAR TESTIMONIES LIKE THIS, IT CAUSES ME TO PRAISE THE LORD FOR ALL HE IS 

DOING THROUGH THIS SMALL TOWN (VILLAGE REALLY) RADIO STATION. AS A STAFF, WE 

COUNT IT A PRIVILEGE TO BE A PART OF WHAT GOD IS DOING HERE. AND PLEASE KNOW 

THAT AS YOU PRAY FOR US AND HELP TO SUPPORT US FINANCIALLY, YOU JUST AS MUCH 

A PART AS WE DO. THANK YOU FOR PARTNERING WITH US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


